



Dear Guests,

We are glad that you have joined us aboard the Disney Magic.

During this sailing Immigration Officials from Dover, UK will be coming onboard for a full Immigration Inspection. So that you may fully enjoy your time ashore and to comply with this Immigration regulation, all Guests, including children, must present themselves and their citizenship documentation to the Immigration Officials on July 27<sup>th</sup>, 2018 (Sea Day).

Further details on times and location of the inspection will be delivered to your stateroom prior to the inspection date.

We truly regret any inconvenience. This is an Immigration requirement that applies to any ship sailing from a foreign port-of-call, like the Cherbourg, to a port in the United Kingdom - in this case — Dover.

Thank you again for sailing with us. We hope you are having an exceptional voyage!

Sincerely,

The Cast & Crew

**Disney Magic**